
 

 

Wednesday 3rd May 
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

         LGBT+ /PRIDE Month Project 
 

 
As part of PRIDE month in June, we would like to ask the children to complete an optional 
LGBT+ project at home. This could be to raise awareness, to promote PRIDE or just a general 
LGBT+ themed piece of work. 
 
Pride month is all about acceptance and equality. We celebrate the work of LGBT people: their 
positive impact on our shared history; community and future. 
 
The home project could be a poster, a slideshow, a piece of art, a montage of pictures, a poem, 
a story or anything creative you can think of! 
 
We would like to display some of these pieces of work around school or publish them on social 
media so we look forward to seeing what our amazingly creative children can produce. 
 
Please could these be emailed to communications@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk or sent in to 
class teachers by Friday 30th June. 
 
Enjoy! 
 
Fiona Walker and Jen Beech 
PSHE leads 
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